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   Headteacher: Miss. L. Noble                             17th June 2022 

CHALTON LOWER SCHOOL 
               www.chaltonlower.co.uk 

 School Year 2021-2022             

NEWSLETTER N0:  31                 

 
Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week  Emeralds and Amethysts: Morgan 

Rubies and Sapphires:  Riley 
Diamonds:  Zara 

 
 

Class Photographs 
Photo cards from Imago have been sent home in your child’s book bag.  These show details 
on how to order any school or class photos you might like to purchase.  Can we please remind 
you that the deadline for orders with FREE DELIVERY to school is Monday 27th June 2022. 

 
Year 4 Activity morning 
The Year 4’s will be heading out to the Leslie Sells Activity Centre, Bromham on Wednesday 
morning (22nd June).  Information and the consent form have been sent out via Parentmail.  
Please ensure you complete the consent form as without this your child will be unable to 
attend. 
Your child will need to wear their PE kit, take a packed lunch with them plus plenty of fluids 
and a sun hat.  Please apply sun cream before school. 
 

Sports day & BBQ 
Sports Day is scheduled for this Thursday (23rd June).  Gates open at 1.15pm ready for a start 
at 1.30pm. Please bring your own chairs/picnic blanket.   
 

Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit that day. 
. 

We will be providing tea and coffee and cakes (hopefully) during this event for a small 
donation.  If you have pre-ordered your BBQ food please remember to bring your ticket. The 
BBQ will follow immediately after sports day. 
 

We welcome any donations of cakes and biscuits!  Please bring these to Reception – thank 
you. 
 

Glass Jars – Year 3/4  
Miss Mudd is asking for children to bring in glass jars for something they will be working on 
in the classroom.  These can be any shape or size i.e jam jars or pasta sauce jars.  Thank you. 
 

Children and Young Peoples Plan 2022-25  
Information from Central Bedfordshire Council 

 Central 
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Central Bedfordshire Council, Bedfordshire Luton and Milton Keynes Clinical Commissioning 
Group (CCG), East London Foundation Trust (ELFT), Cambridgeshire Community Services 
(CCS), SNAP Parent Carer Forum and Bedfordshire Police are working together on the Children 
and Young People's Plan for 2022-25.  
The Central Bedfordshire Children and Young People’s Plan 2018-21 explained how services 
would work together to support and help children and young people to enjoy life, have high 
aspirations and reach their goals. We are updating the Plan for 2022-25 and sent out a survey 
to get your thoughts. The previous plan was created and delivered before and during the 
pandemic. We know that the pandemic has disproportionately affected children and young 
people, so it will be important for us to ensure the Plan outlines the right services and support 
for them to be the best they can be.  
 

Following the survey, we are now holding two co-production workshops to make sure our 
plan reflects the views of our community. We would like to invite parents / carers to take part 
in one of these two workshops on either Wednesday 22nd June 2022 between 4pm – 6pm 
or Thursday 23rd June 2022 between 10am – 12pm. The workshops will take place via 
Microsoft Teams. 
 

Places are limited to 30 attendees per workshop and tickets are available until 12pm the day 
prior to the workshop.    
Please register your expression of interest using one of the links below:   
Wednesday 22nd June, 4pm – 6pm:   
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/children-and-young-peoples-plan-co-production-workshop-for-
parents-tickets-359503744377  
Thursday 23rd June, 10am – 12pm:  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/children-and-young-peoples-plan-co-production-workshop-
for-parents-tickets-367578446027  
 

A £10 Amazon voucher will be gifted to all attendees. We would like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for your time and input in helping to shape our Children and Young People’s Plan 
2022-25. 
 

More Details to follow shortly for: 
Transition Day on Tuesday 5th July 2022. 
Whole school visit to Herrings Green Activity Farm on Tuesday 12th July 2022. 
Leavers’ Assembly on Thursday 21st July at 2pm  
Leavers’ Evening Celebration at Go-Bowling on Thursday 21st July 2022. 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
Miss Noble 
Headteacher 
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